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Welcome to our sponsorship 
family. 
We are delighted to welcome KINGS 
PHARMACY as sponsors on our new 
competition playing kits.  We will proudly 
wear their logo on our left sleeve for the 
next three years. 
 

 
 
We would like to thank them for 
supporting us and joining us in our 
journey of growth. 
 
 

EuroHockey 5s 
EuroHockey competitions 
sees Diana for the third time 
this year as judge.  This 
time at the Hockey 5s 
Joint Championships (senior Men and 
Women) in Walcz, Poland from 3rd to 6th 
July 2024. 
 

 
 
A four day joint competition participated 
by 10 male national teams and 9 female 
national teams with a total of 52 matches 
(29 men & 23 women) and very busy days 
ahead.  
 

CONGRATULATIONS once again to Diana 
on her international appointments and 
on her growth as Technical Official. 
 

EFSA houses Titans 
For some time now, we have been 
looking for a club house to use as a social 
base for our members.  We are excited to 
announce that we have agreed with EFSA 
Gibraltar that their premises will be made 
available to Titans members to enhance 
and compliment the activities at the EFSA 
premises located at 43B Queensway 
Road. 
 

 
 
The EFSA club premises has for many 
years been iconically renowned amongst 
the Gibraltarian community as one of the 
oldest clubs and we feel privileged to be 
housed by them. 
 

Telecommunication 
Guessing it’s time we acquired a club 
telephone number.  
  

 
 
We shall reflect this new number on all 
our social media portals and 
communication stationery.   

 
Titans with SumUp 
To facilitate quick payment to our 
members, we will now be using SumUp as 
means of card payment. 

 
 

New Pitch 
With a 24 years old pitch where for the 
past 7 years we have had to revert to its 
repairs by using patches from the small 
training pitch, the HM Government of 
Gibraltar committed in its last manifesto 
to replace our hockey pitches. 
 

 
 
These are exciting times ahead as the 
efforts of all our local clubs in recruiting 
players and attracting individuals to our 
sport is now also being supported by our 
government. 
 
In the past, Hockey was one of Gibraltar’s 
top performing sports and it is our 
mission to restore this status by offering 
opportunities of development to our 
players, and what better way than by 
restoring our facilities to match our 
dedication. 
 
A tender process has now been released 
and hoping to start its resurfacing on 1st 
September and is estimated to be 
completed in approximately 9 weeks.  
This will see us starting the season later 
than usual but its delay will be worth it. 
 
It has been said that the pitch is to be dark 
green (playing area) with light green run 
offs (surrounding turf). 
 

 
(the above image is only an illustration of the 
new pitch). 
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